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Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 
 

Do you love Halloween? Of course you do! Get ready for ASB’s biggest, spookiest event 

of the year, coming Friday October 27th. Fright Night is back with the famous Haunted 

Hallway, games, best costume and best makeup contests, music, food for purchase, and 

more! Ticket forms are in the main office and by room 601 during both lunches. Tickets 

are only $2 to get in. If you have an ASB card, see Mr. Carroll because your ticket is free! 

Don’t wait; this event will be a sell out! Get your Fright Night Form today!  

 

No Place for Hate will meet in Room 514 during Second Lunch on Thursday. Please bring 

your lunch to the meeting! 

 

Did you hear? Mr. Pearson won back the crown at this year's Octoberfest.  All the other 

principals from Spreckles, Currie, Doyle and UC tossed their pretzels into the rings and 

were tied at 50 points. Everyone was sure there would have to be a run-off. Then, it was 

Mr. Pearson's turn and on his first toss, he hit the hoop that was the farthest away, dead 

center. It was worth 75 points so Mr. Pearson took the lead and won! The crowd cheered 

as Mr. Pearson was crowned the winner. Congrats to Mr. Pearson. Be sure to congratulate 

him in person when you see him. Well done representing our school.  

 

If you’re ready for some Fall fun then get ready for ASB’s Fall fun fair coming Friday 

during both lunches. Play games and maybe win some candy. Remember to treat the ASB 

students with kindness; they are doing this for you! Fall Fun Fair on Friday! 

 

Have a Wicked Wednesday! 

 


